The Petersburg Independent School District Board of Trustees met in regular session at the
administrator's office, 1411 West Fourth Street, Petersburg, Texas at 1:00 p.m. on November 20, 2020.

Members present were Chad Byrd, President and Tommy Roden, Secretary.
1. Action was taken by Chad Byrd and Tommy Roden to canvass and certify the November
3, 2020 general school board election results. The presiding officer of the school board,

Chad Byrd, signed the appropriate documents to certify the results of the election.

Meeting adjourned.
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